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This is in response to your memorandum of January 28, 1992. 
 
You have asked that we review the enclosed January 1992 Notice titled “Sample Listing 

of Snack Foods and Candy.”  We have reviewed the listing, and it is our opinion that the 
classifications made in the listing are consistent with the changes in statutory law concerning 
snack foods and candy which became effective July 16, 1991.   
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